
MINISTERIO DA EDUCACAO E SAÚDE

Rio de Janeiro,

Dear Friend

We beg to acknowledge the receipt of

your report about our station PRLS-Radio Ministé-

rio da Pducagdo-Rio de Janeiro -Brasil -and we can

say that it is correct. Many thanks for your in-

formation.

Since last month we have been transmi-

ting trough the PRL4-9.770 kc/s-30.71 a. Our trans-

mitter is RCA 1 kw power.

Cordially

Director


